
 
4 April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

MEASLES 
 
This is to inform you that there is a case of a student with Measles in our Year 
7/8 group. 
 
We have been advised by the Health Department to inform you of this and if your 
child or children are not immunised you should go to your doctor to get them 
done immediately.   
 
Unfortunately the contagious time for Measles is BEFORE the spots/rash 
appears.  Please ensure your child and the rest of your family is safe. 
 
If you require further information please feel free to contact me on 09 2665558. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
(Mrs) Shirley Maihi QSM 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


